
FREE YABBY NET 
SWAP PROGRAM

You are no longer allowed to use opera 
house nets in any waters in the ACT. 

Opera house nets are already illegal in all public 
waters, but they are now illegal in private waters  
as well. 

Banning the nets across all ACT waters is a key part of 
ACT Government’s effort to stop the drowning deaths 
of native aquatic animals like platypus, turtles and 
rakali in these nets.

The ACT Government is running a free yabby net 
swap program to encourage 
recreational anglers in the 
community to exchange illegal 
opera house nets for a new 
wildlife friendly open top 
pyramid net.

For more information visit  
www.environment.act.gov.au



The ACT Government will supply 
selected stores with pyramid yabby 
nets where recreational fishers can 
exchange up to two opera house 
yabby nets for an environmentally 
friendly pyramid net at no cost. 

You can swap your nets at the following stores:

ANACONDA FYSHWICK  
36 Iron Knob Street Fyshwick ACT 2609  
Ph: 02 6123 3600

BCF BELCONNEN  
Corner Nettlefold & Egan Crt Belconnen ACT 2617 
Ph: 02 6251 1006

BCF GREENWAY 
215 Scollay Street Tuggeranong ACT 2900  
Ph: 02 6293 1855

BCF FYSHWICK 
47 Newcastle Street Fyshwick ACT 2609  
Ph: 02 6280 8888

TACKLEWORLD CANBERRA 
1/130 Gladstone St Fyshwick ACT 2609  
Ph: 02 5100 8394

Thank you for supporting responsible  
fishing practices in the ACT
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